Wakaba Hayashi
78-1750 Summit Drive Kamloops, BC V2E 1Y1
604-446-4062
hayashiw22@mytru.ca


October 21, 2022

Cherie Eppler
ceppler@tru.ca

Dear Ms. Cherie Eppler,

I am Wakaba Hayashi. I found a flight attendant job opening in the media. I am applying for the flight attendant position. I like talking to customers when I worked a part-time job, so I chose this position. I also can help customers during my part-time job. If I work in this place, I talk with a lot of customers, so I will enjoy working in this place. 

I have experience volunteering during the studying abroad program. I went to the science center because my host family recommended it to me science center. I taught customers about science equipment and showed them how to use science equipment. It was difficult for me to communicate with children because I was afraid to make mistakes in front of children. However, I enjoyed talking with customers. I also experienced greeting and welcoming Ukraine immigrants at the church as a volunteer. I realized how important it is to communicate with people. 

I have experienced studying abroad in Canada for three months and have experience a lot of activities. The most impressive is that I joined a variety of volunteer. I was nervous to volunteer because it was the first time and it was an unfamiliar environment. I acquired patience during the studying abroad program. 

I improved my communication skills and patience during the studying abroad program, so I am a good fit to work as a flight attendant. If I face a problem such as a complaint, I will try to solve the problem by using my communication skills. My goal is to make customers happy. I look forward to meeting with you at your company. 

 
Sincerely,
Wakaba Hayashi




